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40 Years in Prison for Fourth DWI 

 

May 20, 2016 
 

Bryan, TX - On Thursday, May 19th, a Brazos County jury found Shane Terrell guilty of DWI 3rd 

or More. This was in fact Mr. Terrell’s fourth conviction for endangering lives on Texas roadways 

while intoxicated.   

  

At 2 o’clock on  Friday afternoon, April 4, 2014, Mr. Terrell was north bound as he exited Highway 

6 and then ran the red light at the intersection of Texas Avenue and Deacon Drive in College 

Station.  His SUV slammed into a car in the intersection and then flipped over on top of another 

car, before flipping several more times and coming to rest on the property of Wings and More 

restaurant.      

  

Fortunately no other drivers were seriously injured, but blood results showed that Mr. Terrell was 

over the legal limit at the time of the collision.   

  

Mr. Terrell was on parole for a previous DWI in Hamilton County at the time of the offense and 

had previously been to prison for retaliation.  After the jury found him guilty, Mr. Terrell agreed 

to 40 years in prison.    

 

“Driving While Intoxicated is a selfish and unnecessary crime. This 

crime endangers everyone and repeat offenders must be removed 

from the streets.” - William Calderon, Assistant District Attorney 
  

 

  

  

  

  

  
  
  

 


